
Indian River County Youth Livestock and Horticulture will hold its annual membership meeting 
Thursday, June 6th, 6:30pm, at the IRC Admin Building. Member elections for directors will 
take place at this meeting so work can begin over the summer. 

 

IRCYLH is a member based non-profit. Membership is open to any individuals 21 and over who 
live or work in Indian River County and share the mission and goals of IRCYLH;  

"Formed in July 2017 the aim and purpose of the Indian River County Youth Livestock and 
Horticulture Inc is to promote and encourage the work of 4-H Clubs, Future Farmers of 
America, and adult leaders of Indian River County in promoting any phase of the agriculture 
industry.         

Goals:  

1. To promote Livestock, horticulture and the agriculture industry in the community, involving 
youth, and members of their families and community.   

2. To teach youth fundamentals and professionalism of animal husbandry and business.   

3. To plan and host successful local livestock and horticulture shows highlighting the youth of 
Indian River County.   

4. The main emphasis will not be on profit, but the project as a learning tool to build and 
develop respectable and responsible young adults with marketable skills." 

Members annually elect the Board of Directors, Committee Chairs and Committees that will 
head the running of the annual fair time show and auction. Members must be present at the 
annual meeting to vote.  

 

This year we are asking for the majority of memberships to be registered online. Follow the link 
to register through our website, then use the PayPal DONATE button to pay your 
$15/membership dues for the 2019-20 year. There will only be a limited time to register 
membership on the night of the meeting, so please register and pay before Thursday, June 6th. 

 

Attached are the Committee Director Descriptions for the 2019-20 show year. Sometime after 
the June meeting, directors should be reaching out to ask for volunteers for their committees. If 
you have thought about volunteering previously, please review the descriptions and find out 
where you might be interested in plugging-in to volunteer during the upcoming year.  

 

Thank You 

 


